
 

Headteacher: Karl Russell | Silsden Primary School Hawber Cote Lane, Silsden BD20 0JJ 
Telephone: 01535210666 | Email: office@silsden.bradford.sch.uk | Website: www.silsdenprimary.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 Woodland Visit 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of our topic, In the deep, dark woods, we are planning an educational visit to Swartha Woods.  
 
This trip will take place during the school day on the morning of Thursday 24th April 2025. Please ensure your 
child arrives at school promptly on this date as the first group will be preparing to leave at 9am.  
 
Please ensure school have the most update information on your child’s medical and/or allergy needs by 
responding to this arbor with any updates. Please also complete the attached order form for your child’s lunch on 
this date as we will be having a picnic on the school fields.  
 
As this is a trip within our local area there will be no additional cost. However, we would love to have some parent 
volunteers so if you are available and would like to come along please let your child’s class teacher know via dojo.  
 
This trip will involve a walk in the woods and crossing through fields so, please send into school a pair of wellies 
(in a named carrier bag) for your child by Tuesday 22nd April 2025. If you’re having any problems with this please 
let us know as soon as possible.  
 
All children must wear their school PE kits with jogging bottoms or leggings and trainers (we would recommend 
clothes you don’t mind getting dirty). Please ensure your child has a water bottle and a waterproof coat no matter 
what the weather is. Should a child fall and become muddy they will need to change upon our return to school so 
please make sure you send a change of clothes into school on this date.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Many thanks, 
Year 1 Teachers 


